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SUMMARY OF DECISIONS REQUESTED FOR THE PROPOSED
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ADDENDUM

Recently the Council notified a Summary of Decisions Requested for the Proposed Second Generation Dunedin
City District Plan (2GP). Unfortunately three submissions that had been received within the statutory time period
were not included in that summary. We are now notifying those submissions as required by the Resource

Management Act 1991 (RMA).

The Summary of Decisions Requested to the Proposed Second Generation Dunedin City District Plan (2GP)
together with this addendum related to these submissions has been prepared and is available, alongside copies
of all submissions, for inspection at:

* www.2gp.dunedin.govt.nz
e the 2GP drop-in centre, 11 George Street, Dunedin, 10am to 3pm, Monday to Friday
* public libraries and/or service centres at Dunedin, Middlemarch, Mosgiel, Port Chalmers, Blueskin Bay

(Waitati) and Waikouaiti.

The Summary of Decisions Requested report is a concise summary of the decisions requested in the submissions
on the 2GP which closed on 24 November 2015. It is not the full or exact content of submissions. It is prepared to
enable the further submission process which is set out in Schedule 1 of the RMA.

WHAT CAN A FURTHER SUBMISSION COVER?

A further submission can only be made in support or opposition to a point raised in another person’s submission.

WHO CAN MAKE A FURTHER SUBMISSION?

The RMA limits who can make further submissions fo:

* any person representing a relevant aspect of the public interest

* any person that has an interest in the proposed plan greater than the interest that the general public has

¢ the local authority (Dunedin City Council).

It provides an opportunity for people who may be affected by an original submission to have their views considered.

You do not have to have made an original submission to participate. If you have made an original submission you
do not need to repeat submission points made in that submission as they will already be considered.

The further submission period has commenced and closes at 5pm Friday, 26 February 2016.

HOW DO | MAKE A FURTHER SUBMISSION?

The RMA requires further submissions to be in a prescribed form (Form 6 Schedule 1). An easy way to make a
submission is using the 2GP on-line submission system, which ensures submissions are in the prescribed form and
allows you fo link to specific submission points, or

Post to: Further submission on Proposed Second Generation Dunedin City District Plan,
Dunedin City Council, PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9058

Deliver to: Customer Services Agency, Dunedin City Council, Ground Floor, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
Email to:  districtplan@dcc.govt.nz

IMPORTANT: A copy of the further submission must also be served on the person who made the original
submission no later than 5 working days after lodging the further submission with the DCC. A copy of the
addresses for service for all submitters is provided with the summary of decisions requested report.
HOW CAN | GET MORE INFORMATION AND/OR A COPY OF THE SUBMISSION FORM?

* visit www.2gp.dunedin.govt.nz

* visit our drop-in centre, 11 George Street, Dunedin, 10am to 3pm, Monday to Friday

e email districtplan@dcc.govt.nz

* phone 03 477 4000 and ask to speak to a member of the 2GP team.
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